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Middle Eastern men on Florida Highway

nited Arab American League supports law enforcement agencies against possible terror
connections. call for an END of anti-Arab/Muslim targeting

(PRWEB) September 15, 2002 -- The United Arab American League
Media contacts: Ali Alarabi
312-953-6512

For Immediate Release
9/16/02
Chicago... United Arab American League, UAL, expressing a great concerns over the past events in Florida, in
which apparently Arab/Muslim passengers have made some inflammatory remarks concerning September 11
tragedy.

Although it appears to be that no crime has been committed, the United Arab American League wishes to
affirm the fact the Arab Americans have mourned the tragedy along with millions of other Americans, and in
full support of efforts to prevent any harms done to the Homeland

"we support our government to be vigilant in protecting the homeland and protecting its citizens" said Ali
Alarabi, President of the League

We call on all Americans to be vigilant and on the lookout for any possible terrorist connections. But its
disheartening to know that the vast majority of reported "suspicious activities" have been found groundless and
made against innocent Arab and Muslim Americans going about their own daily lives.
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Contact Information
Ali Alarabi
United Arab American League
312-953-6512

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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